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Bailey, Heather

From: Vaughn Brandt <vbrandt@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 29, 2019 4:54 PM
To: Bailey, Heather
Subject: Re: 1314 Jenifer LC packet materials

Hi Heather, 
 
To aid in the discussion, I thought these images might be helpful. I'm bringing a few copies, but here they are 
electronically for the records and if you are able to put them on the screens. 
 
Thanks! 
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On Mon, Jul 15, 2019 at 12:36 PM Vaughn Brandt <vbrandt@gmail.com> wrote: 
Hello again, 
 
One more file that didn't attach to the previous message. 
 
Also, FYI, I didn't include a printed copy of the enclosed porch addition photograph in the packet, but I 
thought it might be good to show on the monitors in the room to provide perspective on the bracket and the 
lower metal skirt. 
 
If you have any questions, would like to discuss, or offer suggestions to improve the quality or appearance of 
the proposed work, please feel free to contact me. I'm open to feedback and input. 
 
Best regards, 
-Vaughn 
 
 
 
 
On Mon, Jul 15, 2019 at 11:57 AM Vaughn Brandt <vbrandt@gmail.com> wrote: 
Hi Heather, 
 
I'll stop by to drop off the printed materials shortly. Here are the electronic files. 
 
Thank you, 
-Vaughn 
 


